
 
 
January 29, 2018 
 
 
Andrea, 
 
This letter is to inform you that we have decided not to build on our land and have purchased a 
home in Holmen, WI.   We plan on selling the land in the near future so we are requesting that 
the collateral get moved to our new home when we close on April 16, 2018.   We apologize for 
any inconvenience and thank you in advance for being flexible with our situation the past few 
months.  
 
Thank you. 
Kara Schuster  


